
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/30/2017 10:24:54 AM
Subject: RE: SCSA Annual Conference

Just an FYI. I have had discussions with Senator Alexander and Sheriff Crenshaw in Oconee. They are both interested 
in a possible Pilot Program. Over 20% of Oconee’s population is Seniors. I would also like explore the possibility of 
adding additional training in this area to the Academy. I know that Rep Mike Pitts has discussed expanding the 
Academy to 15 weeks. I think we should include this training into that discussion. Jarod Bruder said he would help us 
with this. I would like to have an opportunity to share some ideas with the Lt. Governor if possible.
 
Let me know if I can help.
 
Darryl Broome
Agency Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910 Direct, (803) 734-9886 Fax
dbroome@aging.sc.gov
 
From: Tori Beth Black [mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 5:12 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill; Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll; Hayden Grooms; Broome, Darryl
 
Subject: FW: SCSA Annual Conference
 
Hey everyone!
 
I spoke with Jarrod Bruder today and he has invited LG to come to the Sheriffs Association Conference in Myrtle 
Beach on July 11th and 12th. The agenda is attached. At this point I think we will attend the Seafood Social the night of 
the 11th, the Prayer Breakfast the morning of the 12th and then the Business meeting where he can address the 
association.
 
Two things about the business meeting:
1. The US Attorney for SC and Secret Service members will be there to address Scammers and their targeting of 
seniors. This is an area we can focus with the Office on Aging
2. This is where the LG will have the opportunity to essentially pitch the idea of round table or town hall discussion 
regarding issues law enforcement face with our senior population i.e. the idea of additional training across the board 
on handling situations involving seniors. Based on the reception of his pitch, we can then begin to plan the round 
table meetings.
 
Let me know if anyone has any thoughts or concerns. I will confirm with Jarrod tomorrow!
 
Thanks!
Tori Beth
 

From: Jarrod Bruder [mailto:jbruder@sheriffsc.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 4:49 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: SCSA Annual Conference
 
Hey Tori Beth,
 

mailto:Broome,%20Darryl%20%3Cdbroome@aging.sc.gov%3E
mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:jbruder@sheriffsc.com


Thank you for reaching out today. I’ve attached our agenda for the 2017 Annual Conference. The Lieutenant Governor is more than 
welcome to attend any or all of the conference. As I said, the best time to address the Sheriffs in a single meeting will be on 
Wednesday, July 12, 2017 at our Business Meeting. If he’d like to address the Sheriffs at that point, I’ll be happy to add him to the 
agenda.
 
Feel free to call me with any questions you may have.
 
Sincerely,
Jarrod
 

Jarrod M. Bruder
Executive Director
 
SC Sheriffs’ Association
 
112 Westpark Blvd.
 
Columbia, SC 29210
(803) 772-1101
Toll Free: (866) 772-1011
 
jbruder@sheriffsc.com
 

mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:jbruder@sheriffsc.com

